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January 22, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cc-4ssion
R3; ion IV
611 Ryan Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Attcntion: Mr. U. Potapovs, Chief
7endor Inspection Branch

Docket No. 99900330/79-01

Gin:lemen:

Your le:ter of Dece=ber 17, 1979 to Mr. D. M. Sauter trans=10:ed the repor: of the

findings of the Quality Progra= inspection performed by Mr. J. R. Agee on
Neve=ber 27-29, 1979. Se fellowing is cur response to the specific deviation
noted in Mr. Agee's reper::

We are new in the process of reviewing our existing procedures for
centrol of records. We are also evaluating sl:ernative approaches for
meeting the retention and protection recuire=ents. We are exa=ining the
progrs=s of c:her Wes:inghcuse divisiens involved with si=ilar cencerns,
e.g., we have =e: with representatives of the Nuclear Technology Divisien
:: study their progra= and :: obtain their guidance.

By April 1,1980 we will have a plan and schedule f or i=prevenen:
of our records progr==. By September 1,1980 we will have the recuirad
new procedures docu=ented and i=ple=ented.

Ycurs truly,

.

E. 2. Stahr, Manager

Cuali:7 Assurance
Sw1::h; ear Civision
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Westinghouse Electric Corporation Power Systems segearctnson

700Braaaack Avste
East PitiscurgnPersytyna 15112

January 22, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co= mission
Region IV
611 Ryan Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Attention: Mr. U. Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Docket No. 90900330/79-01

Gentlemen:

Your letter of December 17, 1979 to Mr. D. M. Sauter transmitted the report of the
findings of the Quality Program inspection perfor=ed by Mr. J. R. Agee on
November 27-29, 1979. The following is our response to the specific deviation
noted in Mr. Agee's report:

We are now in the process of reviewing our existing procedures for
control of records. We are also evaluating alternative approaches for
meeting the retention and protection requirements. We are examining the
programs of other Westinghouse divisions involved with similar concerns,
e.g., we have cet with representatives of the Nuclear Technology Division
to study their program and to obtain their guidance.

By April 1,1980 we will have a plan and schedule for i=provecent
of our records program. By September 1, 1980 we will have the required
new procedures documented and i=plemented.

Yours truly,

H. I. Stahr, Manager )
Quality Assurance i

Switchgear Division |
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Apprcved by: M,r ,
iO / ? %w |

? I

| D. M. Sautar |
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ickst No. 99900330/79-01

k*estinghouse Electric Corp.
Switchgear Division
Atta: Mr. D. M. Sauter

Division Manager
700 Braddock Avenue
East Pittsburgh, PA 15112

Gentlemen:
.

Thank you for your letter of January 22, 1980, in response to '

our letter dated December 17, 1979, with an enclosure. 'Je have
no further questions at this time. 'Je will review your corrective
action during a future inspection.
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.ekst No. 99900330/79-01

Westinghouse Electric Corp.
Switchgear Division
Attn: Mr. D. M. Sauter

Division Manager
700 Braddock Avenue
East Pittsburgh, PA 15112

Gentle =en:
.

Thank you for your letter of January 22, 1980, in response to

our letter dated December 17, 1979, with an enclosure. We have

no furthec questions at this time. We vill review your corrective
action during a future inspection.
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